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Resumption of Outbound Mail Items to Canada

Jamaica Post is pleased to advise its valued customers that
effective immediately, the temporary suspension of mail items to
Canada, has been lifted. 

The suspension was implemented by Canada Post as a result of
strike actions taken by the Canadian Union of Postal Workers. It
has been confirmed that normalcy has been restored to their
operations and mails items are now being accepted. As such,
customers may resume posting their mail items to Canada.

Jamaica Post wishes to thank all stakeholders for their patience
while this matter was being addressed and we look forward to
continue serving you.
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